Zelazny, Dana

From: Ray, Cherie

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 8:56 AM

To: Zelazny, Dana

Subject: FW: No to “Lincoln Hills “ on Clinton Drive

From: EDWINA BEANUM <edwinabeanum@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 9:43 PM

To: Ray, Cherie <Cherie.Ray@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: No to “Lincoln Hills “ on Clinton Drive

My name is Edwina Beanum and | live in the 9th aldermanic district.
Since we are without representation, trying to sneak the detention center in that area is horrible. If it has to be in the

9th district, use the old Northridge Mall location. At least, it would be away from residential areas.

Sent from my iPhone



